Entry Form — SPQG Quilt Show 2024

PART 1: Submission Information Only Sherwood Park Quilt Guild members can submit entries into the
quilt show. One form must be completed for EACH quilt or item entered. Please PRINT clearly. Forms can be
filled out electronically and emailed to quiltshow@spqg.ca. Alternatively, forms can be given to Elaina Bolton at

the March guild meeting.
Entry forms must be received on or before March 14, 2024.

Members can submit as many items as they would like, however not all items may be
accepted at the discretion of the quilt committee.

Name:

Address:

Email: Phone:

All entries must be ready for hanging (e.g. quilt sleeve or 2” O-ring hanging clips.)

We strongly recommend that you attach a quilt label to your item that contains your name.

Name of Item:

Width (in): Length (in):
Quilt Method: | © Machine Quilt Show Theme | © Yes
O Longarm Challenge Entry? | © No
O Other:
Name of Pattern
Quilter: Designer:

Quilt Story:

Photo | C Yes A photo of the item must be included with each entry.
O No If the item is not completed by the entry deadline a photo of a similar item

Submitted?
or an identifying feature of the project can be submitted in lieu.

Part 2: Disclaimer of Responsibility Special care will be taken to ensure the safety of all entries during the
show. Entrants are responsible for their own insurance. To enter an item the following agreement must be
signed. If you are submitting electronically, please type your name in the space provided.

| hereby agree that the Sherwood Park Quilt Guild will not be held responsible for any theft, loss or damage to
any article submitted into exhibit by myself.

Member Signature:




